

DIXONS ALLERTON ACADEMY

Rhodesway, Bradford, BD8 0DH
Phone: 01274 089890
Email: info@dixonsaa.com
www.dixonsaa.com
Principal: Richard Wilson

Open Evening Thursday 18 September 2025

Dear Families,

We are excited to welcome our new families to Dixons Allerton Academy on Thursday 18 September for our Open Evening, we hope you will come and see the secondary phase of our academy in action, meet our staff and ask any questions you may have.

We will be open for families to arrive from 4:00pm. Tours of the school building will run through the evening, where family groups will be escorted by students to visit the different curriculum departments throughout the academy. Children and family members will have the opportunity to take part in a range of fun, curriculum activities as well as taking on the challenge of completing our Dixons Allerton Quiz along the way. The kitchen will be providing some tasty samples of our food offer so you can experience the quality and variety of food we serve.

I will be delivering three speeches at the times below

- 4:15pm
- 5:00pm
- 5:45pm.

The sessions will provide an overview of our policies and expectations so you are fully informed about what life will like for your child should you choose Dixons Allerton Academy. There will be an opportunity to ask questions and to discuss the application process.

Our SEND and Inclusion team will also be available for families who may wish to ask any questions or get further information of the support we offer.

The event will finish at 6:30pm. Parents of our existing Year 6 families are welcome, and if you have any family or friends who would be interested in joining Dixons Allerton Academy in 2025, please pass on this information. I look forward to seeing many of you next week.

Kind regards

Richard Wilson

Principal and School College Trust Leader